
 

 

 
 

CAYMAN ISLANDS STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

19 October 2022 
For Immediate Release 

 
TBCF II Luxembourg S.à r.l. (the "Issuer") 

 
Notice of Delisting 
 
On 27 November 2020, the Cayman Islands Stock Exchange (the "CSX") admitted to listing 
$31,169,052 Unsecured Loan Notes due 2024 of the Issuer (the “Notes”).  
 
The Issuer now announces that the Notes have been redeemed in full. Accordingly, the Issuer has 
requested, in accordance with Listing Rule 3.9, that the Notes be voluntarily withdrawn from listing 
effective as at the date hereof. 
 
For further information in relation to the above announcement please contact the Issuer as follows: 
 
TBCF II Luxembourg S.à r.l. 
19, rue de Bitbourg, L-1273 Luxembourg 

 

 

 

 


